

Marvin Krislov President

(212) 346-1098 Fax: (212) 346-1384 mkristov@pace.edu

September 11, 2019

Mrs. Lyn Romano 25 Green Hill Road Goldens Bridge, NY 10526-1015

Dear Mrs. Romano:

Thank you for your gift to the Raymond M. Romano Endowed Scholarship Fund. Your contribution gives our students—and future leaders—a great head start while honoring your late husband's legacy.

Pace launches students into professional success through its one-of-a-kind education that combines rigorous academics with real-world experiences. Your generosity helps us continue to empower our students, provides them with all aspects of a Pace education, and promotes true equity of opportunity across campus.

Thank you again for creating new opportunities within the Pace community.

Sincerely,

May thatis!